Lunchroom Visitor Policy

*Parents/Guardians may come to the school and eat with their child, and may bring food
with them. Parents/Guardians cannot provide food to any other children besides their own.
Brookline Elementary will not accept deliveries of outside food or drink for

students’ lunches if the parent/guardian cannot stay with them. Again, the outside food
or drink can only come in if the parent/guardian is wishing to stay and dine with their
child.

e Parents/guardians who come to school to eat lunch will sit at the designated table with
their child on the dates designated below (maximum of 4 persons per visit).

e The sharing of food with other students is prohibited.
e We ask that parents respect the cafeteria rules and the directives of the adult on duty.

e In order to facilitate the timely dismissal of students from the cafeteria and to allowfor
tables to be prepared for the next lunch period, parents are asked to exit the cafeteria
five minutes before the end of the lunch period.

e Parents will not be allowed to walk students back to class after lunch.

e There will be no lunch visitors for the first two weeks of school. This will allow our
campuses to make sure lunch room procedures are understood and consistently
practiced by our students.

e The building administration has the authority to exclude from the school premises any
person who disrupts or appears likely to become a disruption to the educational
program. Any such individual shall be directed to leave the school premisesimmediately
and law enforcement authorities shall be called if necessary.

e All school visitors must comply at all times with Board of Education policies,
administrative rules and school regulations.

Lunch Visitors Schedule
Tuesday Wednesday Thursday
PK & K Gl1&G2 G3, G4 & G5




